To: elected and leaders who have not previously participated
Subject: Take the National Week Without Driving Challenge

Dear [Name],

As a key influencer in [position/title] the [decisions you make/work you do] around transportation planning, policies and funding impacts all of us. That’s why we are inviting you to participate in the Week Without Driving, September 30-October 6. We believe that your participation could inspire many others to join this challenge and your leadership could ignite a lasting change in our approach to mobility. This is also a chance to lead by example in addressing the critical transportation issues in our community. 

In 2021 and 2022, leaders in Washington state participated in a Week Without Driving. As you’ll hear in this video, they found the experience incredibly valuable and are encouraging leaders like you across the country to join us this year. Last year, the Week Without Driving went national and over 300+ elected and public officials and transportation professionals from across the country participated. And this was covered by national, local and social media across the country. Watch this video to see some of the highlights.

Your insights and reflections would be a crucial contribution to our understanding of the current state of transportation in our community. We will support you and are eager to share your journey with the broader community. 

We hope you join us this year. We are more than happy to provide any additional information or support you might need.

Take the challenge by [signing up here]! 

[your organization’s local contact and sign off]
